
From: Zach Torrance-Smith
To: gkittleson@suncadia.com; lwedin@suncadia.com; rcrispin@lwhsd.com
Cc: Jamey Ayling
Subject: BL-23-00014
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 1:35:20 PM

Good afternoon,
 
I had sent you a Conditional Preliminary Approval notice on 8/17. In order to process your project
through to final approval, you’ll need to go over the preliminary approval notice and address the
comments of the various departments. After that, we can grant final approval. The deadline for
getting everything in to us to address the other departments’ concerns is 180 days after 8/17/2023.
 
Let me know if you have further questions.
 
 

Zach Torrance-Smith
Planner 1 – Kittitas County Community Development Services
   411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2
   Ellensburg, WA 98926
   P: 509-962-7079
   Ext: 079
   zach.torrancesmith@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is about a Public Records request, please go to
http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public
records through the GovQA portal.
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